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As people of faith, we believe it is our sacred responsibility to care for future 

generations and care for the Earth. Treasury must be accountable for investing our 

public funds to promote a healthy environment for future generations of Oregonians. 

Transparency is a vital first step in allowing us to act together to ensure that state 

funds foster these values. 
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